
News from the Third Grade Think Tank  
Week of April 10, 2017 

 

This week in…. 
 

 Bible 
This week we will be talking about the Easter story. Because of our short week we will not be working on 
a specific verse or having a Bible quiz. 
 

Reading 
We will be finishing Charlotte’s Web, Trumpet of the Swan, and Stuart Little mid-week. The students will 
be discussing the last few chapters on Tuesday and Wednesday, then we will watch the movie version of 
Charlotte’s Web and compare/contrast the movie, book, and theater versions of the story. Next week, 
they will start working on a final group project. 
Remaining chapters and responses due by Wednesday 
 

Spelling  
Lesson 30 is about plural nouns. Again, because of the short week and our field trip on Monday we will 
be working on the skill but will not have a pretest or final test over the words this week.  
 

English/Writing Workshop 
We will be starting a poetry unit next week to celebrate National Poetry Month. Each student will have a 
packet highlighting many of the different skills used in poetry and with different types of poetry to 
practice.  
 
 

Social Studies/Science 
We are finishing up our Social Studies curriculum this week. We will be reading through Chapters 9-11 
and working on the lesson guides in class. 
 

Math 
We will be starting a short unit on Time this week.  
Please continue to study facts 0-9 in both multiplication and division every day, even for just a few 
minutes. Don’t forget to watch your child’s progress toward our new Memory Mastery goal working 
toward an ice cream party at the end of the year. Students must pass timed tests from multiply by 2 to 
multiply by 9.  
 



 
Upcoming Events: 
April 10: Charlotte’s Web Field Trip 
April 14: Good Friday, No School 
April 24-28: ISTEP Testing Part 2 
May 2: No School/Teacher In-service Day 
 
If you have any questions about homework, grades, etc. please don’t hesitate to email me anytime at 
smiller@cccschool.com. Please remember to initial your child’s Moose Book each night! Thank you! 
Have a great week! 
Ms. Miller 
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